
 

 

 

 

   Website Problems 

We are currently experiencing 

problems getting our website 

updated.  We will be printing and 

sending this newsletter issue out to 

all pupils this time to ensure you all 

receive a copy.  Thank you. 

 

 

   Nursery Class 

We are considering offering  

afternoon  places to Nursery 

children this year and would like to 

gauge interest.  Can you please let us 

know if you would be interested in 

your nursery child staying for the 

afternoon session(s) and if so which 

one(s). 

 

School Meals 

For those who pay for school 

meals, the cost continues at 

£2.15. Can we please ask that you 

bring your payment in an envelope 

clearly marked with your child’s name 

at the start of the school week. If 

you would like to pay for the half 

term in advance the amount for the 

half term to 16th December will be 

£73.10. 

 

 

School Milk 

This has already been ordered for 

the Nursery and Reception children 

plus all those who currently receive 

milk. Milk is free for children under 

5. For those who pay, the amount for 

the half term to 16th December is 

£6.80. 

After School Clubs  

Monday Soccerstars 

This club is open to 

Years 1— 4.  The first 

club after half term will 

be 7th November.    

 

Wednesday 

Chess club.  Chess club 

will recommence this 

Wednesday 19th 

October for one week 

only. After half term 

there will be 6 chess 

sessions. Please note 

that there will be no 

chess club on 7th 

December. 

 

Thursday 

Crossfit. 

 Mrs Sheehan is due to 

have an operation after 

October half term 

which means that 

Crossfit will have a 

break.  She does 

reassure us that it will 

continue again here 

from April 2017.  We 

will send out further 

information nearer the 

time. 

 

  

Thursday After school 

sports club is  Archery 

after half term.  

Letters to follow 

 

 

 

 

 

TSA News 
 
A copy of the minutes from the 
TSA meeting of 29th September is 
attached. 
 
Parent Assembly Dates 
 
18th November 
 
20th January 
 
17th February 
 
17th March 
 
Newsletter Dates 
 
4th November 
18th November 
2nd December 
16th December 
 
Christmas Play Dates 
 
Our Christmas play performance 
dates and times are: 
Monday 5th December 2pm 
Wednesday 7th December 6pm. 
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